NOTICE TO CURLERS
March 13, 2020

CAMPBELL |CURLING
RIVERICLUB

After careful consideration of advice from public health officials
regarding the spread of Covid-19, we have decided to cancel our
upcoming Mixed Bonspiel March 20-22, 2020 and Season Wind Up.
While we are disappointed to end the season this way, we feel this is
the most responsible action to take given the number of people
planning to attend and the social nature of our event. Thank you to all
the volunteers and teams who registered, we will hang onto our sumo
suits for next season!

At this time, regularly scheduled league play and league playoffs will
continue until the end of the schedule on Wednesday March 18. The
Sunday Social Spiel will also go ahead as planned this weekend.

We will continue with precautions such as sanitizing rock handles,
door handles and other surfaces.

Please wash your hands frequently with soap and water.
Please use hand sanitizer that is available in the lobby.
Please stay at home if you are feeling sick.

Swap handshakes for gloved first bumps or elbow taps.

Good curling to all those with games remaining.
Thanks for your understanding.

If there are any questions or concerns, contact Club President -
Cynthia Lu.
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